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WIN WIN Haggas Honking 
Holes trip for 2. Enter @ 
Otorohanga i-SITE with any 
purchase over $20 during 
June.

Email: larissad@travelmanag-
ers.co.nz

After hours 
appointments available

TRAVELLING 

OVERSEAS?
Contact Larissa Dunn

Travel Managers
07 878 6381

Electorate Office 

25 Roche Street, Te Awamutu  

p 07 870 1005 p 07 878 8855 

(freephone from Te Kuiti)  

p 07 873 9093 (freephone 

from Otorohanga)  

ShaneArdernMP@xtra.co.nz 

Shane Ardern MP 
   
TARANAKI-KING COUNTRY

www.national.org.nz

Public Notices

House, car, boat, family jewels
We protect the lot.
There's nothing more precious than the things you're at-
tached to, like your home and everything in it, your car, 
and perhaps your boat and holiday home. It's a simple 
matter to protect them against theft, loss or damage.
If something does happen to them, you'll be able to 
replace them, and move right on.

I can help you with all your insurance needs.
•	 House and contents	 •	 Motor vehicle
•	 Farm	 •	 Boat
•	 Business	 •	 Travel

Call me to help protect all the things important to you.

Jerome Corry
Work: 878 5221 • Mob 027 437 9818
PO Box 159, Te Kuiti 3941

Financial services from                        and other leading companies

AMP King Country Financial Services

SALE OF LIQUOR ACT 1989 
FELLS HOTELS (2003) LIMITED, private company of 
Rotorua has made application to the District Licens-
ing Agency at Te Kuiti for the renewal of ON and OFF 
Licences in respect of the premises situated at 51-53 
Rora St, Te Kuiti and known as Te Kuiti Hotel.
The general nature of the business conducted (or to 
be conducted) under the licence is that of a HOTEL/
TAVERN. 
The days on which and the hours during which liquor 
is (or is intended to be) sold under the licence are: 
Monday to Sunday (incl) 9am to 3am the following 
day (Good Friday, Easter Sunday, Christmas Day 
and up to 1pm on Anzac Day for dining and lodgers 
only). The application may be inspected during ordi-
nary office hours at the office of the District Licensing 
Agency at Waitomo District Council, Queen St, Te Kuiti.
Any person who is entilted to object and who wishes 
to object to the grant of the application may, not later 
than 10 working days after the date of the first publica-
tion of this notice, file a notice in writing of the objection 
with the Secretary of the District Licensing Agency at 
Waitomo District Council, PO Box 404, Te Kuiti 3941.
This is the second publication of this notice. Filed on 
behalf of the applicant by Licensing Services, 21 Fair-
fax Tce, New Plymouth 4310.

Closure of Road/Street to
Ordinary Vehicular Traffic
PURSUANT to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road 
Closure) Regulations 1965, notice is hereby given 
that the Waitomo District Council, for the purpose 
of Bridge Number 214 replacement, will close the 
following roads/streets to ordinary vehicular traffic 
for the periods indicated hereunder:

Date: June 21, 2010 to July 2, 2010

Street/Road: Ramaroa Rd – 1st 100m from SH4 
Intersection.

Alternative route(s) available: Mokauiti Rd.

It will be an offence under the above regulations for 
any person otherwise than under authority to use 
the road/street for ordinary vehicular traffic during 
the period of closure.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive

North King Country Development Trust
APPLICATIONS FOR FUNDING

Funding applications are invited for 
economic development initiatives within the 

area of the previous Waitomo Electric Power Board 
that would, if enacted, increase the business 

of The Lines Company.
Closing date for applications is June 30, 2010.

For more information contact 
Mrs E I Wright, Secretary, NKCDT, 

PO Box 305, Te Kuiti or the Chairman, 
Mark Ammon, email marka@waitomo.govt.nz

MOREPORK
Pizzeria & Cafe (licensed)

Open seven days from 8am for  
breakfast, lunch and dinner

Midweek Mid Winter Special
20% off pizzas Tuesdays, Wednesdays and 
Thursdays till June 30. Present this advert to 

receive your discount
Located behind Curly's Bar at Kiwipaka in Waitomo. 

Phone 07 878 3395

UNDER NEW MANAGEMENT

FIELDAYS TICKETS @ 
Otorohanga i-SITE, 21 Ma-
niapoto St. Save on gate 
price.

The closing date for 2009/2010 rates rebate  
applications is 5pm, Wednesday, June 30, 2010.

If you are an owner of a residential property or pay 
the rates for one and were living at the property on 
July 1, 2009 with an individual income of less than 
$21,180.00 then you may be eligible for a rebate. 
The maximum rates rebate an applicant can apply 
for is $550.00.

For all enquiries and application forms, please 
contact the customer services team on 07 878 0800 
or 0800 932 4357, or alternatively visit the Waitomo 
District Council located on Queen St, Te Kuiti.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive

Rates Rebate Scheme – Reminder

TE KAWAU MARO O MANIAPOTO
Nau mai haere mai

Te Kawau Maro o Maniapoto Festival 
organising committee meeting

Date: Sunday, June 20, 2010
Time: 11am
Venue: Te Kuiti Pa
For enquiries please phone 027 301 0059

WHIKOI MO TE REO

Join us to celebrate Te Reo Maori and the 
Maori New Year

 Matariki te Kahui 
Whetu mo te Tau Hou Maori

Where: Te Kuiti Marae
When: Friday, June 18, 2010

PROGRAMME:

9am:	 March from Te Wananga o Aotearoa 
	 to Te Kuiti Marae
9.30am:	 Powhiri at Te Kuiti Marae
11am:	 School and Kohanga presentations
	 • Mihi
	 • Short skits
	 • Speeches
1pm:	 Lunch
2pm:	 Mass kapahaka
2.30pm:	 Karakia whakamutunga

Food stalls and community displays will be ongoing 
throughout the day.
This event	 is open to anyone wishing to come along 
and support.

WIN WIN Haggas Honking 
Holes trip for 2. Enter @ 
Otorohanga i-SITE with any 
purchase over $20 during 
June.

August 2009 Council Meetings

The Waitomo District Council meeting scheduled 
for Thursday, June 17, 2010 to adopt the 2010/11 
Exceptions Annual Plan and 2010 Community  
Development Strategy has been cancelled.

Adoption of the 2010/11 Exceptions Annual Plan 
and 2010 Community Development Strategy will 
now occur at the monthly meeting, scheduled for 
Tuesday, June 29, 2010 commencing at 9am.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive

Meeting Cancellation
June 17, 2010 Council Meeting


